Sent: 15/07/2019 4:17:50 PM
Subject: RSL Lifecare Telstra Tower

Dear Sirs,

| have been a resident of the Dardanelles section of RSL Lifecare Village for the past two and a half
years and during that time | have had to sit outside in all kinds of weather to receive and make calls
from my mobile — along with every other resident in this section. | also have problems with my landline
generally after rain, which Telstra tells me is a problem at the old Dee Why Exchange, so therefore |
consider a reliable mobile service to be essential. Apparently NBN will be here next year which means
during a power outage we will be totally without communications, not good enough in this day and age
in the middle of Australia’s largest city.

| am assuming that all the people objecting to the tower do not use mobile technology or perhaps they
are happy to have a reliable service as long as the accompanying infrastructure is not in close proximity
to them.

| would ask that you gentlemen urge Council to vote in favour of the tower and give the elderly and
most importantly the residents with disabilities the security they deserve in knowing they can reach
help whenever it is needed.

Thanking you,

Kind regards,

Anne Wood

84/10 Lakeshore Drive, Narrabeen 2101

9982 1332



